2 BELL STREET MULTI-STOREY CAR PARK (AN285-2005)

Following on from the recent review of Car Parking Charges customers, particularly of Bell Street Car
Park, have requested the reintroduction of a mid range parking tariff for those people working part-
time.

Currently the long stay tariff is up to four hours £2.30, up to ten hours £4.50. Having considered this
customer request the Director of Planning and Transportation recommends the addition of a mid range
parking tariff of four to six hours at £3.00. This applies only to Bell Street Multi-Storey long stay car
park. There is no change to the tariff for up to four hours or to the ten hour maximum. It is considered
that this will be cost neutral. The Sub-Committee is asked to approve this variation and authorise the
relevant public notification.
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